
 

 

Hi everyone,  

We hope you are enjoying the brighter weather, it arrived just in time for our residential 
season that comes to an end today.  Many juniors had the opportunity to enjoy Leeson House 

and Swanage in the sunshine.  Some seniors rode the rapids at Centre Parcs and enjoyed a Longleat 
adventure.  This week has been particularly busy with Middle School staying at Avon Tyrell and Post 16 
taking over Freshwater Bay for a whole week.  Such great opportunities to transfer those invaluable life 
skills and create wonderful holiday memories. 

Thank you to all those staff who have given up 
their time to look after the children and provide 
such wonderful experiences. 

 

We are delighted to unveil our new artwork on 
the school site to partner the wonderful 
masterpiece at Beaucroft College.  It perfectly 
illustrates our Beaucroft vision and values.  
Thank you to our previous Beaucroft student, 
Peter Rolf, who designed the artwork and 
organized the installation.  Look no further if you 
need any help with design projects! 

 

Our new updated Day in the Life film was filmed 
this week and will be posted on the website in a 
couple of weeks. 

 

We have a busy, exciting time ahead with our usual summer events including pride, 
prom, leavers assemblies, and the big football event of the summer – Beaucroft School 
vs Beaucroft College!  

 

Hope to see many of you at the summer BBQ – Friday, July 5th at 5pm. 

 

Diane and Joe 
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Beaucroft Foundation School 
 

VISION: Every student to engage, enjoy and achieve. 
Developing self-esteem and resilience in preparation for adulthood.  

Engage, Enjoy, Achieve! 

Our aims and values for our Beaucroft Community are to THRIVE: 

Thoughtful, Happy & safe, Resilient, Valued and Empowered. 



 

 

Diary Dates: 

 

(See below for full list of future 
events) 

 

Last day Year 14s:  June 28th  

Last day of term:  July 19th 

Summer BBQ:  July 5th, 5pm. 

Parent Support  

 

Mandy and Catherine can be 
contacted via email or phone 
to offer parent support: 
 

m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

c.ephgrave@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 


